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As of 24th February 2021, CFS has been in receipt of £394 from the 16-19 Tuition Fund.   
  

It has been used to support four students who did not achieve a Grade 4 in either or both 
English Language or Maths at GCSE in August 2019. Two of these students are 
disadvantaged. Three of those students have now achieved at least a Grade 4 in both 
subjects, through paid additional support including lesson taught outside of the 
normal timetable by internal part time teaching staff.   
  

We have also used the 16-19 fund to support the whole cohort with academic mentors to 
aid with their learning strategies, revision techniques, UCAS applications and wider careers 
support. This mentorship programme has been 1-1 in support, with both face to face and 
virtual meetings, and sourcing extra revision material and resources, addressing the 
disruption created through Covid. 75% of this group are currently awaiting offers from a 
wide range of Universities and colleges.  
 


